JOHN F. C. B. VANCE
INSPECTOR IN CHARGE

JOHN CAMERON,
CHIEF CONSTABLE
BUREAU OF SCIENCE DIVISION

VANCOUVER POLICE DEPARTMENT

{ Bureau of Science Division |

vancouver B.C. July 25th, 1934.

The Honourable, Gordon MeG, Sloan,
Attorney~CGeneral,

Parliament Buildings,

Viectoria, B, C,.

8ir,

I wish to thank you most sincerely for your kindly
thought in sending chegque for $250.00, wunfortunately I am
not permitted to accept any monies for my services, not even
as a gift or token of appreciation, it is therefore with regret
that I am compelled to return the cheque to you. However I do
wish you to know how very deeply I appreciate your kindness in
the matter,

Again thanking you,
Yours very sincerely,
John F.C.B.Vance ’

City, Provingial & Dominion Analyst
Inspector, I/C. Police Bureau of Secience.




